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Notice of Responsiveness – Shortlist 

RFQ 24-1 Architectural and Engineering Services for the Criminal Justice 
Instructional Center 

 

The RFQ Evaluation team has completed an administrative review of the qualifications submitted 
in response to this solicitation. The purpose of the administrative review is to determine the 
‘responsiveness’ of each proposal to determine if the proposal met the minimum qualifications 
of the solicitation and to rank the proposals submitted. 

 

The following proposals were determined to be responsive and have been ‘shortlisted’ for further 
evaluation: 

 

• HuntonBrady 
• DLR Group 
• Walker Architects 

 

Tony Denis 

 

Director of Purchasing and Risk Management 

“Failure to file a protest within the time prescribed in section I 20.57(3)(b), Florida Statutes shall 
constitute a waiver of proceeding under chapter I 20, Florida Statutes” 


